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1.0 Background  

 
1.1 The Committee called-in a Cabinet decision and determined at its meeting 

21st May to request that the decision be deferred until the Scrutiny Committee 
has considered relevant issues and made recommendations to the Executive, 
specifically the Committee ask for (i) more information referred to in the 
original report to the Cabinet as being available in April this year, and, in 
particular, what aspects of the Service would be done in-house, and what 
would be provided externally and (ii) an impact assessment on the capability 
of the existing service provider to maintain other aspects of provision currently 
contracted to the Council. 

1.2 Cabinet on 17th June included Children, Young People and Family Support 
Scrutiny and Policy Development Committee report of the outcome of the 
Call-in of “Investing in Young People” and a decision for Cabinet on “The 
Future Delivery of Youth Services”.  

1.3 On 17th June Cabinet determined the further information/detail as requested 
by this Committee is as set out in “The Future Delivery of Youth Services” 
report to Cabinet (17.06.2020), that report and its contents are the substance 
of the scrutiny Committee item today.  
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2.0  The Scrutiny Committee is being asked to: 
 

2.1 Consider the further information/detail in the report to Cabinet titled “The 
Future Delivery of Youth Services” and as per the Scrutiny Procedure rules 
determine if it wishes to make recommendations to the Executive on the 
called-in decision “Investing in Young People”. 

 

 
Background Papers 

 Report of the Executive Director, People to Cabinet  – Investing in Young 
People  

 Report of Children, Young People and Family Support Scrutiny and Policy 
Development Committee on outcome of Call-in – Investing in Young People   
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